
 

 

 

January 2017 

Work to relocate playing field at the Penrith Christian School, 
Orchard Hills from Monday 30 January 2017  

The Australian and NSW Governments are jointly funding this work as part 
of the $1.6 billion The Northern Road Upgrade between Narellan and Penrith  

Roads and Maritime Services is relocating a playing field at Penrith Christian School as part of early 
work for The Northern Road Upgrade from Glenmore Parkway to Jamison Road. This work is located 
within the Penrith Christian School boundary at the corner of The Northern Road and the M4 Motorway. 

The relocation work will include: 

• Minor earthworks including excavating the existing embankment around the playing field to 
suit the relocated playing field 

• Adjusting the existing irrigation and drainage systems to suit the relocated playing field 
• Relocating the existing water tank  
• Providing new turf covering and line marking on the relocated playing field. 

The work at the Penrith Christian School is being carried out before construction starts on The Northern 
Road Upgrade to minimise any potential impacts on school activities.  

Our work schedule 
Work will be carried out during normal construction hours from 7am to 6pm Mondays to Fridays and on 
Saturdays from 8am to 1pm. We will notify residents if work needs to be carried out outside these 
standard working hours. 

Site setup and construction of the new playing field will start from Monday 30 January 2017. The work 
is expected to take around eight weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

How will the work affect you? 

There may be noise associated with this work, we will make every effort to minimise the impact of this 
work on the school and surrounding residents. 

Traffic changes 

As the work is being carried out within the school boundaries there will be no changes to traffic.  

You may notice an increase in construction vehicles and plant movement along Simeon and Frogmore 
Roads, Orchard Hills during the construction period.  

 

 
 
 
 



Contact 

If you have any questions please contact our delivery partner Lendlease on 1800 870 665 or 
tnr.community@lendlease.com. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au/wsip 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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